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High Tea in Adelaide raises awareness about the 
Greek Revolution

On Sunday, 14th of February, the Archdiocesan District of Adelaide held its first 
event celebrating the 200 year anniversary of the beginning of the Greek 
Revolution.
The event was promoted as a “High Tea” (an English tradition) but given a 
distinctly Greek flavour (literally!) by the choice of menu, with souvlakia, baklava 
and Greek coffee supplementing the more traditional sandwiches, scones and 
English breakfast tea.
The highlight of the afternoon was a wonderful and edifying speech by Mrs Matina 
Ravelo (nee Kouvoussis), entitled “Women in the Revolution”. She eloquently – in 
both Greek and English – spoke about the role certain prominent women played in 
the Revolution (such as Laskarina Bouboulina and Mando Mavrogenos), but also 
importantly highlighted the way so many women of simple faith worked towards 
the Revolution on the home front, by keeping the Faith alive in their children and 
grandchildren. Her words carried a particular relevance to our own times, where 
increasingly our Faith is coming under attack, and emboldened us to put our own 
Faith into action.


